RHINES ROAD DEVELOPMENT 
COMMITTEE
If you would like to be involved in the Rhines Rd Development committee please submit a letter to Mary Collins, School Board Chair, at mary.collins@sau101.org, by June 28th, 2022
The purpose of this committee is to create a development plan for the Rhines Rd property. The Paul School Community/Town bought the property in 2006 The land must be used for educational, library, recreational uses and/or related uses under the control of the Wakefield School District. The first meeting will be held in the Public Safety Building at 6:00pm on Wednesday, June 29th, 2022.

